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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Dated Material
Please deliver by: Saturday, February 6, 2016

WEDNESDAYS AT MADISON – FEBRUARY 10

FELLOWSHIP MEAL at 5:15 in the Christian Life Center
Adult meals are $5.00; Children’s meals are $2.50.
Reservations are needed and may be made online (www.madisonumc.org); on the pew pad on 
Sunday morning; or by phone (601-856-6058).

ADULT MENU: ADULT DESSERTS:  CHILDREN’S MENU:
 Eggs      Pancakes
 Sausage or bacon      Eggs
 Grits or hashbrowns      Sausage
 Cinnamon roll      
 Biscuit      
 Blueberry muffin
 

ASH WEDNESDAY SERVICES
Wednesday, February 10
6:15 p.m. in the Sanctuary

 
No separate activities for children or youth.

All ages will participate in the Sanctuary service.

Our Salt & Light mission trip with St. Mark’s UMC will be June 9-16, 2016. The first team meeting will be
Monday, February 8 at 6:30 P.M. in the parlor at St. Mark’s UMC.

For more information, please contact Phil Hinton (601-940-9033, or phil_hinton@ajg.com) or Bro. Ben 
(662-549-7991, or ben@madisonumc.org).

Our Madison UMC LMI (Lay Mobilization Institute) Team is forming a Connection Team.
For more information, please contact Ashley Robertson (601-832-5635), Rodger Wasson (601-460-0071),
or Bro. Ben (662-549-7991).

The Madison United Methodist Men (MUMM) are pleased to announce their eighth annual program for 
the award of the Frank Wilson college scholarships to two young men who are members of our church. 
Applicants must graduate from high school no later than August 2016, with a grade point average of 3.0 
or above, and have participated in church, school and community programs. Applications are available 
in the church office. This year the scholarships will be for $2,500. All men of the Church are invited to 
participate in this project for our young men. Questions – call Scott Catington at 601-497-9995.

IS CHRIST CALLING YOU TO MISSION IN HONDURAS?

DO YOU HAVE A PASSION TO HELP VISITORS & NEW MEMBERS
CONNECT WITH OUR CHURCH?

MUMM’S FRANK WILSON SCHOLARSHIPS

NO SUNDAY NIGHT YOUTH ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK (FEB. 7)

student ministry 
Cory Phillips 601-856-6058 (cory@madisonumc.org)

The Gathering 2016 
Madison United Methodist Church 

February 26—28, 2016 
Cost $70 

Drop off or mail to: Madison United Methodist Church 
100 Post Oak Rd, Madison, MS 39110

Name ___________________________________ T-shirt Size ____

Address ____________________________________ Gender ____

School _______________________________________ Grade ____

Parent’s Name ___________________________________________

Parent’s Cell ____________________________________________

Parent’s email ___________________________________________

The Gathering is a Student Conference for students 
across the state in 7th through 12th grade. This 
year’s dates are February 26-28. Madison UMC uses 
this event as our Disciple Now weekend because 
it is a local event (worship is held at Christ United 
Methodist Church). Students will stay at host 
homes in the Madison area with peers from their 
grades. Cost per student for the weekend is $70. 
Deadline to register is February 21.
Forms can be picked up and payment can be 
made in the church office, 100 Post Oak Road 
Madison, MS 39110.

All age groups will participate in the
Ash Wednesday Service
At 6:15 in the Sanctuary     



Hospital: Richard Russell (2/4)
Nichols Center: Kim Smith
MS State Veterans’ Home: Joe Mapp
Orchard: Rachel Hemphill
The Blake: Betty Rosson; Evie Bailey; Fabia Smith
Chateau Ridgeland: Ruth Fullerton
Brandon Nursing Home: Elinor Rummel

St. Catherine’s Village Siena Unit: Justin Cox, Bertyle Cochran, Dr. 
Ervin Powell, Marianne Jenkins
Wilkinson Co. Nursing Center: George Kidd
Expectant Parents: Ginny & Trey Breckenridge

concerns of our  church family

Hospitals/Surgical Centers/Hospice/Assisted Living/Nursing Homes

Bobby Atwood Tanya Atwood’s father

Wayne Burkes Carole Armstrong’s brother-in-law

Beth Culpepper Jackie Wilson’s friend

Ruth Daniel Sandra Eilders’ mother

Johnny Fulce Gayle Hart’s father

Blanche Grubbs Margaret Genesse’s sister

Ernie Hegedus MUMC friend

Mike Hyman Barbara Yeagley’s friend

Bobby Mitchell Dale Barnes’ brother

Randy Nicols Claire Hilliard’s cousin

Janine Palmertree Leona Bishop’s daughter

Gene Smith MUMC friend

Emaly Tucker Susan Hinton/Dorothy Terry friend

Pray for Our Deployed Troops
Mac Parker Karen Harper’s nephew,  
 U.S. Air Force, Italy
Jason Hall Becky Shelton’s nephew, Germany
Phillip Stewart Judy/Leon Stewart’s son, Douglas   
 Stewart’s brother,  
 U.S. Air Force, Germany
Steven Meadows   Harry/Pam Hyslop’s son-in-law,  

U. S. Army, Afghanistan

Prayer Requests – Family and Friends

Worship Attendance
678 

Offering
$28,515.56

Sunday School
 426

  Year-To-Date
   $143,673.56

Please continue to turn in names and addresses of family/
friends needing prayer for the MUMC Prayer Ministry Team.
We encourage you to turn in prayer requests for other 
special needs such as expectant mothers, new babies, job 
changes, relocations, etc.
The MUMC Prayer Ministry Team covenants to pray for 
these names for 30 days. Names may be resubmitted to 
jackie@madisonumc.org if prayer is still needed.

MADISON UMC PRAYER MINISTRY TEAM LIST

Prayer Requests – MUMC Members

MUMC Report- January 31

6TH GRADE PARENT MEETING
On Sunday, Feb. 21 at 9:45 a.m. in the Sanctuary, Rev. Jim & I will meet with the parents of our 6th 
graders. This will be a short, informational meeting about our Confirmation journey with your 6th grader. 
All 6th grade parents are encouraged to attend.

MADISON UNITED METHODIST PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION 
FOR THE 2016-17 SCHOOL YEAR

On February 22 at 8:00 a.m. we will begin accepting telephone and/or email registration for the 
2016-17 school year. Priority will be given to Madison UMC members.

Call – Madison UMC Preschool – 601-853-7436
Email – Preschool@madisonumc.org

Please include the following information in your telephone message and/or email: 
Child’s Name 

Child’s Date of Birth (make sure to include the year) 
Which Class You are Interested In 

Your Contact #

Phone calls and/or emails will NOT be accepted before 8:00 a.m. on February 22. THERE WILL BE NO 
IN- PERSON REGISTRATION!

If you have questions, please contact Gayle Hart, Preschool Director  
(601-853-7436 orpreschool@madisonumc.org).

ARE YOU EXPECTING A NEW LITTLE ONE?
If you and your family are expecting a new baby, please let me know. We would like to pray for you 
during this special time!

CONFIRMATION
Confirmation Kick-off for our 6th graders will be on Sunday, February 21 at 6:00 p.m. in the CLC.
Details have been mailed to 6th graders who are on the Sunday School roll; if you are 6th grader, who is 
not currently attending Sunday School, please let me know ASAP!
Reservation cards are due to Mrs. Reneé or the Church Office no later than Sunday, February 14th.
We will need helping decorating the CLC on Sunday, February 21, at 5:15 p.m. Please let me know if you 
can be here!

CALENDAR DATES
Children’s Ministries Leadership Team Meeting February 22 
Confirmation Sunday May 1 
Vacation Bible School June 20-24

David Byrd
Susan Dodder
Jim Lueck
DeSha Montgomery
The Moody Family
Willie Moore

Darrell Pitts
Trey Russell
Shauna Sansing
Kathy Waggener
Keith Walton

In Memoriam
Claud Livingston—1/29/16
Father of Lynn Thomas

Cecil Daniels—2/1/16
Father of Theresa Buchanan

We express our sympathy to the families.

children’s ministry 
Renee Scales 601-856-6058 (renee@madisonumc.org)

MadCAAP FOOD PANTRY
YOU can make a difference!

The emphasis for February is 

CANNED FRUIT 
(any variety or size)

Grab a few extra cans while shopping this week! 

Bring donations to the Fellowship Hall or  

the Church Office.


